
Report on 

Workshop on “Arduino Uno – Hands on Experience” 

Organized by Robotics and Drone Club, BCREC 

In Collaboration with Mechanical Engineering Department 

Date: 03.04.2024 – 04.04.2024 

A workshop was organized by Robotics and Drone Club, BCREC and Mechanical Engineering 

Department on Arduino Uno. The event took place at the digital classroom (RN – M102) of 

Mechanical Engineering building. 

The google form was circulated among the students. Office bearers and members of the club 

along with the HOD of Mechanical Engineering Department took initiatives to motivate the 

students for attending the event. The faculty coordinator of the club, Prof. Subhajit Bhattacharya 

was himself the speaker.  

There were registration fees of Rs 300/- for non-member of the club and Rs 200/- for the 

members of the club. 29 students from different departments and years participated in the event. 

The office bearers took well effort to run the event smoothly. The collected amount was utilized 

to buy physical devices like Arduino Uno boards, motor drivers, sensors, motors, etc. Some 

refreshments were also provided to the participants. The participants enthusiastically engaged in 

the learning as they did hands on experiments and different project ideas also were discussed. 

Initially the workshop was planned for One day, but seeing the enthusiasms among the students 

the event was extended for one more day and more experiments were conducted by the students. 






